

TO ALL NATIONAL WRESTLING FEDERATIONS TO THE BUREAU MEMBERS

Subject: 3D Drawings

Dear Mr. President,

First of all I would like to wish you an incredible Olympic Year.

During this sensitive time, the Sport Department, in collaboration with our external Sport Presentation agency - Megaphone Live, worked on new materials dedicated to the Organizers of Wrestling Events.

It was noticed that many National Wrestling Federations don't know the standard layout of the Field of Play and our intention was therefore to provide them a package where they can easily identify which furniture is located on which part of the venue.

These documents will also provide you the exact measurements for each equipment of the venue (Podium, Technical Delegate Table, Coaches' box...).

You will find all these documents by clicking on the following link:

https://filawrestling.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/Sports%20Department/EprfAgRbNcdlhkUcbugVsAIB-dZOdAVfvLlxXNMsmsgRA?e=r4lD2u

Don't hesitate to download each of them on your computer and keep it when you plan to host a Wrestling Event.

The last document is a Sketchup file. You need therefore to download Sketchup viewer in order to be able to open the document. When you open this file, you will see a drawing in 3D and you will be able to turn the plan to better see each part of it. But you will be also able to adjust it (less mats, less officials seats...) with the set-up that you want for your event.

I'm sure that this new service will help many of you as it will facilitate the preparation phase before a competition.

The Sport Department is at your disposal if you need any support or if you have any question related to this topic.

Sincerely Yours,

Nenad Lalov President

United World Wrestling